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An update on HAF booking this Summer...

We will continue to allow families time to browse all of the
activities that are on offer two weeks before they are
available to book online.

From 16th of June 12pm, you will be able to view all the
activities on offer in the Spring. This means you will be ready
when activity booking goes live at 12pm on the 30" of
June

The Summer HAF Activities will take place
between 21st of July and the 29th of August.

Activities for Families living in The Forest of Dean can be
found here:; familyhubs.gloucestershire.gov.uk

Setting up an account is easy:
Scan this QR Code with a phone camera for quick access

E If you need any HAF related help then please contact us:

T: 07340 709 BT

E: gloshafconnectori@gmail.com




